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DIOCESE OF MAITLAND~NEWCASTLE 

Reverend Denis McAlinden, 
C/- Reverend Patrick Hallinan, 
Gort Mhuire 
Ballinamult, Co Tipperary, 
Ireland. 

Dear Denis, 

CHANCERY OFFICE 
841 . Hunter Street 
Newcaslle West 
NSW 2302 

Postal: P.O. Box 780 
Newcastle NSW 2300 
Phone: (049) 65 3777 
Fax: (049) 653548 

As you know, with Bishop Michael's succession to the diocese a new Vicar 
General has been appointed, namely yours truly. 

The bishop has also decided to continue with the case begun by Bishop Leo for 
your laicisation, and he has asked me to · get in touch with some canon law 
advisers for you. 

My understanding is that you are still in Ireland, using Pat Hallinan's address, 
so I got in touch with the chancery office at the archbishop 's house in Dublin. 
A Monsignor Alex Stinson has agreed to put you in touch with a Canon 
Lawyer, to advise you of your rights, and so on. He can be contacted by 
phone, on (01) 837 3732. 

I am sorry that our fIrst contact after so many years has to be about so sad a 
matter. 

With every best wish, 

/lJ.df 
(Reverend) William Burston, 
VICAR GENERAL. 
16 May, 1996 
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Reverend Denis McAlinden, 
C/- Reverend Patrick Hallinan, 
Glen Mhuire 
Ballinamult, Co Tipperary, 
Ireland. 

Dear Denis, 
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As you know, with Bishop Michael's succession to the diocese a new Vicar 
General has been appointed, namely yours truly. 

The bishop has also decided to continue with the case begun by Bishop Leo for 
your laicisation, and he has asked me to get in touch with some canon law advisers 
for you. 

My understanding is that you are still in Ireland, using Pat Hallinan's address, so 
I got in touch with the chancery office at the archbishop's house in Dublin. A 
Monsignor Alex Stinson has agreed to put you in touch with a Canon Lawyer, to 
advise you of your rights, and so on. He can be contacted by phone, on (01) 837 
3732. 

I am sorry that our first contact after so many years has to be about so sad a 
matter. 

With every best wish, 

(Reverend) William Burston, 
VICAR GENERAL. 
16 May, 1996 
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